





May 5, 2025
OFFICE ORDER
ORD-2025-_____

OBSERVANCE OF THE EQUAL OPPORTUNITY POLICY (EOP)

To:	The Chiefs
	Functional Divisions
	This Office

1. This Office reiterates the strict observance of the Equal Opportunity Policy (EOP) in the workplace.

2. Hence, this Office directs the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD) to ensure the strict observance of the EOP, particularly during the Regional Interfacing of English, SPJ, and SPFL Supervisors/Coordinators at the NEAP-RX, Lapasan, Cagayan de Oro City, on May 5, 2025.

3. The following are the specific guidelines in implementing the EOP:

________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________

4. This Office directs the immediate and wide dissemination of this Order.




DR. ARTURO B. BAYOCOT, CESO III
                Regional Director

ATCH.: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 
under the following subject:

POLICY

CLMD/moon
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